
 
 

BY E-MAIL 
       dpaul@lusi.on.ca 

 
March 20, 2019 
 
Dereck Paul 
President & CEO 
Lakefront Utility Services Inc. 
207 Division St.  
P.O. Box 577 
Cobourg ON  K9A 4L3 
 
Dear Mr. Paul: 
 
Re: Lakefront Utility Services Inc. 
 Notice of Proposal under Section 80 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 

OEB File No. EB-2019-0014  
 

  
On February 15, 2019, Lakefront Utility Services Inc. filed a notice of proposal under 

section 80 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998, as an affiliate of a licensed distributor 

in Ontario.  The notice of proposal relates to Lakefront Utility Services Inc.’s intention to 

construct a rooftop solar generation facility in the Town of Cobourg, Ontario.  

 

This letter is to inform you that the OEB does not intend to issue a notice of review of 

the proposal. 

 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 

 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
 


